
 

 
 
 

8.1 

 
CITY OF HAMILTON 

NOTICE OF MOTION 
 

Council: May 22, 2019 
 
 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR T. WHITEHEAD……..…………………….……… 
 
Feasibility of Preparing a Zero Percent Increase Municipal Budget for 2020 
 
WHEREAS, Ontario Premier Doug Ford has offered $7.35 million to cities and school 
boards in order that they may conduct “line-by-line” audits to assist them in finding the 4% 
budget reduction required to help lessen the effects of the Province’s cuts to public health, 
child care and other services; 
 
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED: 
 
That staff be directed to review the feasibility of implementing a zero-based budget process 
for the 2020 Operating Budget for 2020 and report back to the General Issues Committee. 
 


